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Wyatt, Rosie

From: Richard Rogers <richardrogers5@icloud.com>
Sent: Saturday, April 12, 2025 6:56 AM
To: City Council
Subject: Rail trail

Hello folks, I believe the crown jewel of the trail is the Capitola trestle and we should do everything we can to make sure 
it will carry pedestrians over a train. I think the trail should stay within the corridor and if the train won’t work out then 
we need to do something different with it. The train is supposed to be about freight as well and I worry about that aspect 
in the Village, and I want a fair soluƟon for the folks whose homes are in the right of way! The price tag for this project is 
through the roof and we need to get it right for the people that have to live along the tracks. 
Thanks  
Rick Rogers  
Corralitos  


